
 

 

 

Tuesday, September 17 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our Computing offer, we have arranged for the use of VR Headsets for the week commencing 

Thursday, 19 September.  Throughout this week, Year 3 -6 will have the opportunity to ‘travel’ to different 

parts of the world and immerse themselves in a variety of art, cultural traditions and historical architecture, 

as part of Project Create. 

 

All teachers will receive training on the most effective use of VR technology prior to delivering these lessons 

in order to maximise the experiences children have.  Children will only be using the devices for short periods 

of time and these experiences are aimed to enhance their learning and understanding.   

It is recommended that any individuals with epilepsy or individuals who are prone to seizures consult with 

their doctor before using a Virtual Reality (VR) headset.  Please let your child’s class teacher know of any 

health concerns that you have regarding this so that alternative arrangements can be made.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Lee 

Co-Headteacher 

 

 

 


